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Dear Readers

We are now at the beginning of July and there are lots of summer
events being held everywhere.   On the 2nd July we have the
Kingsley Garden Trail and the Scout BBQ, both excellent events
which I hope will be supported by as many as possible.

Although planned for next year, two brave former Kingsley
residents will be cycling coast to coast in the USA, a distance of
3500 miles.  They are holding several events for fund raising,
some of which are in July, details in this magazine.

Whether you are going away for a summer holiday or just
enjoying the nice weather at home, have a good July and
remember there won’t be a magazine in August.

Finally I would like  to thank all the Kingsley News volunteers who
help in the production and distribution of the magazine.  Without
your help there would not be a magazine.  Thank you all for your
help and enjoy your August break.

Elizabeth

Articles for the magazine to be sent to the Editor
by email to - ewilsonsecretarial@yahoo.co.uk

Tel:  01928 787678
Copy deadline is the 21st of each month

www.kingsleyvillage.co.uk





1st NEWTON & KINGSLEY SCOUTS
&

KINGSLEY CRICKET CLUB
PRESENT

THE ANNUAL SUMMER BARBECUE 2011

SATURDAY 2nd JULY 2011
6.00 PM TO 11.30 PM

THE CROFT, MILL LANE, KINGSLEY

LIVE MUSIC FROM: RETRO

TICKETS: ADULT £12.00  CHILDREN: £6.00

AVAILABLE FROM:
01928 788789 or 077 3910 3045

STRAWBERRY TEA WITH BRASS
FRIENDS OF SANDIWAY MANOR

Invite you to listen to the rousing sounds of a Brass Band
(Chester Training Band) and enjoy a delicious

STRAWBERRY TEA WITH HOMEMADE CAKES

Other attractions:  Home produce stall, plant stall, tombola, ice cream
stall and raffle. All this is on offer whilst enjoying the beautiful gar-

den.

SATURDAY JULY 9TH AT 2.00PM
Everyone welcome

Tickets £3 at the gate





Kingsley W.I.

This month Kingsley WI heard about the History of Flamenco
from Christine Stockton of Chester who has spent a lot of time
studying the history and art of flamenco in Spain where it
originated, and apart from Cuba is the only place where the
dance is to be found. We were surprised to hear that flamenco
goes back more than 2 thousand years  and has been kept
alive by the gypsies as the dance has  been banned at times in
Spain.  We heard pieces of music and could see how it had
changed over the centuries.It has a very unusual beat which
makes it difficult to dance to, however this did not deter some
members from having a go and proved themselves proficient
with the fans, a very important part of flamenco dancing.

The July meeting will be on Jult 6th at 7.30 when the speaker
will be Vernon Stockton, his subject, Delamere Forest Today



Litter Pick Update

On Saturday 18th June 10 of our litter pick team cleared the village
of 10 bags of litter.  Knowing that at least 8 of the team were on
holiday it was good to have so many join us.  The village was
reasonably clear of litter, with the exception of Hollow Lane and Mill
Lane, which always seem to have litter which appears to be from
passing vehicles.  Thank you to the team with a special thank you to
Chris a temporary visitor to Kingsley whilst doing a writing project.
As always thank you to those who pick up litter as they walk around
the village.

The next litter pick will be on Saturday 16th July starting at 10.00 am
at the Community Centre. There will be no litter pick in August.
New helpers are always welcome. We provide all the equipment needed.

Eila Birtwistle – Litter pick co-ordinator.

Kingsley, Crowton & Norley Mothers’ Union

The career of Mrs Pam Lee, one of our own members, has been in
midwifery.  She was the speaker at our June meeting and spoke, with
great concern and sensitivity, about Cultural Issues for African Wom-
en.   For thousands of years, many countries have followed the
tradition of female circumcision and genital mutilation (FGM) and in
Africa an estimated 92 million girls from 10 years of age and above
have undergone FGM.  Long term consequences can include an
increased risk of childbirth complications and newborn deaths.  The
World Health Organisation is generating knowledge about the causes
and consequences of the practice, how to eliminate it and how to care
for those who have experienced FGM.
Jane Knight will talk about the Diocesan Counselling Service at our
next meeting on July 5th and on Tuesday August 2nd there will be a
coffee evening at Cook’s Hill, Kingswood at 7.30 p.m.  in aid of the
work of the Mothers’ Union.
We meet on the first Tuesday in the month at 7.30 p.m. in the Church
Room, Kingsley, and anyone is welcome to join us.



THE 2011
KINGSLEY GARDEN TRAIL

SATURDAY 2nd. JULY
12noon to 5.30 pm

This promises to be a great day out for all the family. 14 Private
gardens to explore plus a School Project and the New Peace Garden.
Get lots of inspiration for your own garden by visiting some or all.
Browse to your heart’s content!
Plant sales and the legendary refreshments.

Get your programmes now, from The Holland Pharmacy, Elegance
Health and Beauty or Devonshire Bakery.

Admission is just £5 per person (accompanied children free).

All programme proceeds to: The Alzheimer’s Society, Chester Aid to
the Homeless & the KCA.

FRIDAY 30th SEPTEMBER 2011



A big thank you to all the residents of Kingsley who supported the very
successful Local Produce Market, which took place at the Community
Centre on Saturday 11th June.

Visitors to the market now include regulars from Frodsham to Acton
Bridge -  many said how much they enjoy coming and praised the
diversity of the stalls.

Big news this month: KINGSLEY ALLOTMENT SOCIETY
The society, which is one of the groups set-up by KTI, has now
achieved full planning permission for 17 allotments and its bid for
£9,700 of funding from the Lottery fund has also been accepted. The
society comprises 21 plot holders and a short waiting list.

The plot for the allotments is close to Chapel Lane, and changes to the
land will start to occur during the next few months albeit with little
visual impact.  Work carried out will be in accordance with the
conditions agreed with CW&C council and society members will seek
to cause minimal disturbance.

What is the Kingsley Transition Initiative ?
We are a group of Kingsley residents who seek to get the WHOLE
community helping to build resiliency against the challenges of energy
crises, climate change and austerity cuts etc. We now have quarterly
markets, the Allotment Society, an Energy group, liaison with both
primary schools to develop interest in ecology, a local trades group,
and we network with CW&C Council and Reaseheath college.

This is YOUR opportunity to get involved and improve village life
to the benefit of all.

For further information please contact Simon Sherlock by email:
simon@sherlock.co.uk or telephone: 01928 787813



By Jingo - it's the

Jinormous July
Jumbo Jumble Jamboree !

Hit the Jackpot - Join in the Junketing and Jump at
Jillions of Juicy Jewels among the Junk.

Well I'm Jiggered !

Sat 16 Jul - 12.30 pm at KCC
---------------------------------

HELPING HANDS PLEASE AT 10 am
Just Join in and Juggle with the Jigsaw of Jampacked,
Jettisoned Jumble. No Joke, don't Jeer or Jibe - but
Job lots will be sorted in a Jiffy. Jolly good Job by

Jove!



Eight walkers set off from the Kelsall Parish Council car park in fine
weather on 14th June.  They made their way via Hallowsgate and
Weetwood Common, to arrive at Priors Hayes Golf Course.  After
successfully negotiating the right of way around the Course, they
headed off for Oscroft and then Tarvin Churchyard, where lunch
was taken.  Suitably refreshed, they then set off for Tarvin Sands
and then back across a number of fields, arriving at the cars by ap-
proximately 4pm.

18 Walkers set off from the Tigers Head to ascend Hambletts Hol-
low and down Post Office Lane to arrive at Flaxmere and passing
Hatchmere to reach Delamere Forest.  They  walked around the
lake after having a mid morning break for coffee etc.  Thereafter
they skirted the forest and taking a number of footpaths eventuallyc-
ame to Gallowsclough Lane which led them to Houghs Lane, School
Bank and the Tigers Head.   The weather was fine and the walkers
met some known would be apprentice Crown Green Bowlers in the
hostelry, adding to the sense of occasion.

Kingsley Walking Group have two walks each month, meeting at the
Community Centre at 9.30am.  On the second Tuesday there is a
long walk, bring a packed lunch.  On the last Wednesday a short walk
with a coffee break and a pub lunch.  We are a friendly group.  For
more information tel. 787055 or visit our website at
www.kingsley.walkers.btinternet.co.uk

KINGSLEY WALKING GROUP



ASH-WORTH TIME BANK UPDATE
Free Holistic Therapy Days in Kingsley – Hurst
Methodist Rooms: 2nd Friday each month:

We held our first holistic therapy day a couple of weeks ago and it
was very successful.  The next Therapy Day will be held on Friday
8th July from 2pm at Hurst Methodist Rooms.  Therapies available
will be: reflexology, reiki, sports massage, beauty therapy, Indian
head massage.  If you are a member of Ash-worth Time Bank, over
60, a single parent, unpaid carer or suffer from depression or anxiety –
join us on 8th July.  Information and Advice is also available.  To
reserve your place call Susan on 01829 751398 or email: ash-
worthtime@hotmail.co.uk

PILATES:  This group meet every Tuesday at 1.30pm in the Hurst
Methodist Rooms – all levels catered for.  If you are interested in this
relaxing exercise, which is great for backs and strengthening and
toning muscles, please come along or phone 01829 751398 to reserve
a place.
Ash-worth Time Bank/Rural Wellbeing Project produce a regular
newsletter listing all our projects and events – if you would like to
receive a copy, please contact Susan on 01829 751398.

ROOM AT THE TOP

Contact Brian Moores on 787442



INGSLEY & NEWTON VILLAGE INSTITUTE
TOP ROAD, KINGSLEY

Monday   Bingo    July 11th & 25th   7.30pm
    Bridge    July 18th & 1st Aug  7.00pm
    Art     Every week    2.00pm

Tuesday  Line Dancing  Every week    8.00pm

Wednesday  Quiz    July 13th & 27th   9.00pm

Friday   Bridge    Every week    9.45am

Saturday  BBQ    July 2nd     8.00pm

All are welcome to come and join in the activities, bowls, tennis,
snooker.  All ages welcome.  The bowling team are always looking
for new players.

The BBQ is a family occasion, come along and bring the family.
Tickets are £6.50, sold at the club or committee members or ring
01928 788505.

Our club is for hire for parties etc.  We do a very good catering serv-
ice at reasonable prices.  Telephone 01928 788505 for further details.

KINGSLEY NEWSLETTERS ARE AVAILABLE
AT THE PHARMACY AND THE

POST OFFICE COUNTER





Wheel-4-Wheels

On 7th April 2012, two local men will set out to cycle over 3500 miles
from Los Angeles California to Boston Massachusetts. Pacific to Antlantic
- the US coast to coast. They are aiming to ride across the mountains and
deserts of the US in around 35 days, ie around 100 miles a day – every
day. That is some target, even for the fit and healthy!  By doing so they
will raise money to provide powered wheelchairs for disabled children in
our area, a truly worthy cause that will bring immense change to those
children we can help, (of which there are an estimated 70,000 in the UK.)

The two riders are both former Kingsley residents and active members of
Kingsley Velo Club. (www.leveloclub.com). They are:-

Dr Patrick Milroy (65) local GP
Peter Holland (65) retired businessman

Their families, friends and team mates in Kingsley Velo and ride support,
(Barry Linaker & Martin Mann ) will be all rallying round to help with
planning, training, organising and fund raising.

There will a series of events over the coming year to promote the ride and
we are seeking the active involvement of our community to support the
ride and its objectives. This is a major commitment by all involved in the
ride, (most of all the riders!)  Please support the ride in any way you can.
There will be more details of specific events over the coming months in
the Kingsley News, regular updates can be read on our website, (address
below) where you will also find details of how to donate.

Please feel free to email or call with suggestions especially offers of help!
(Info@wheels-4-wheels.com)

01928 788295
www.wheels-4-wheels.com



The Thunder Run -
July 30/31st

Starts at 12 noon on the Saturday 30th and goes through until Sunday
12 noon 31st.  At Catton Park Shropshire, adidas

Thunder Run is a 24 hour off-road relay race against the clock. One
team member must be on the course at all times during the 24hrs.
Runners must complete one full 10km lap before changing over with a
team mate but may run 2, 3 or more laps at a time before changeover.
The team with the most laps completed when the clock stops after
24hrs will win. That is some endurance race!

Gym and Tonic, the Latchford based gym, are putting in two team of
8  (16) mixed runners (ability/ age/gender).
The team will be camping for the 24 hours and will run through the
night, hoping to complete 48 x 10k. This is a fantastic effort and truly
appreciated by the Wheels 4 Wheels team. Please sponsor them as
they have committed to donating all funds raised to Wheels 4 Wheels.
For details please email us.

Sports Injuries talk

Patrick Milroy is giving a talk on Sports Injuries Talk  at the Gym (Gym
and Tonic) in Latchford on Monday 4th July at 8pm for the participants
of the Thunder Run.  Patrick is an expert in this field, he is a former
president of the British Association of Sport and Exercise Medicine and
a Doctor for the British Commonwealth Games team. All welcome to
attend. (Unit 9a, The Bridge Shopping Centre, Latchford Village,
Warrington, WA4 1JR)



Appeal for items to be auctioned

Wheels-4-Wheels is raising funds for powered wheelchairs for
local disabled children, one of the ways we are going to try to
do this is to auction, on ebay, items that have been donated
by supporters within our community.

These items can be pretty well anything that you find you no
longer need but feel are too good to just throw away. Clearly
we would expect items donated to be in safe and useable
condition and capable of realising some bids.

If you feel you would like to offer some items to us please
email info@wheels-4-wheels.com or phone us on 01928
788295.

Family Fun Day – 17th July 2011
12 Midday-5.00pm at

Catton Hall, Bradley Lane, Frodsham, WA6 7EX
In aid of ‘Wheels-4-Wheels’

· Assault Course
· Hog Roast
· Treasure Hunt
· Face Painting
· Crazy Cottage
· Bungee Run
· Bouncy Castle
· Popcorn
· Stalls
· Penalty Shoot Out
· Soft Play Area
· Pony Rides

ADMISSION FREE



NORLEY VILLAGE
GARDEN SHOW

Incluindg  ‘The Fun Dog Show’

SATURDAY 3rd SEPTEMBER 2011

TIGER’S HEAD, NORLEY

SHOW OPENS AT 2.00PM

FLOWERS, FRUIT, VEGETABLES, COOKER,
HANDICRAFTS & CHILDRENS ‘ SECTIONS

RAFFLE, LOCAL CRAFT STALLS,
TOMBOLA, GAMES, SIDE-SHOWS,

BBQ ETC.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT ‘www.norleygardening.org.uk’

For Show schedules ring 01928 787173 or email
John@the familylewis.com

'ACTION FOR CHILDREN'
( FORMERLY NCH - THE CHILDREN'S CHARITY )

The annual house to house collection will again take place in
Kingsley during July 2011.    Grateful thanks to all who have
collected in past years; and we hope you can collect again this
July.

Any new collectors would be most welcome and could extend
our coverage of the village. (Mansefield Road and the
Blakelees area are two particular gaps in the system.)

Just give Sylvia a ring on 788794  if you can help.
THANK YOU.



FARM UPDATE   JUNE 2011

NEWS & VIEWS FROM YOUR LOCAL FAMILY FARM

As a farmer, I find that people are generally very interested in what I do.
It amazes me that most people have an opinion on farming, whether or
not they have driven a tractor or milked a cow.  Some of these views
range from the good to bad to the downright ridiculous.     This interest
can work both ways.  It is encouraging that a school can ring up to ask
if they can visit our farm.  On the other hand it is not so good to open
our daily paper to find farmers accused of a host of sins.

As farmers we are involved in two fundamental issues – food
production and countryside management.   Everyone eats food and
most care for the British Countryside.    80% of farms are run by family
businesses with modest turnovers.   In Britain we have lost nearly half
of these family farms in the last forty years.  As food has become
cheaper, farms have had to get larger. By supporting British farmers
with your custom you will be doing your bit to reverse this regrettable
decline.   You will also be encouraging high animal welfare standards.
British Farmers have some of the highest animal welfare standards in
the world.  There are more free-range hens in the UK than anywhere
else in Europe.  UK pig farmers do not us tethers and stalls, in contrast
to their foreign competitors.  Beef farmers do not use veal crates, or
hormones to boost growth, found abroad.   UK arable farmers do not
use GM technology ie: we do not grow crops from plants that have
been Genetically Modified to either increase yields or make them
immune to certain diseases.  But genetically modified foods are still
imported into this country.  The GM industry is massive worldwide, and
a huge majority of crops grown abroad are GM, particularly maize
(sweetcorn) and rice.  You will see it on the list of ingredients of food
packets as:  ‘modified maize starch’.   As food prices climb higher I
think the GM steamroller is unstoppable, and will soon burst into
Europe and this country.

Some of you may have seen the Red Tractor logo on food in
supermarkets.  This only appears on food of British origin, and
Warburtons Farms has been Red Tractor Assured for over 10 years.
With this assurance you can be sure your food has been produced to
stringent standards that are independently inspected.  These standards
cover all aspects of farm production from looking after the countryside



to food hygiene, from how animals are cared for to what they are fed.
The best reason to buy British farm produce, is of course because it
tastes good, very very good!

There has been a lot in the news recently about the severe drought
in the Southeast of the country.  The Government has announced a
Drought Order.  This means that anyone who uses water has to get
extra permission from Defra.  The main users of water are:
agriculture, industry and leisure.  All will be monitored to try and
ensure that no rivers or sources of water dry up completely.  There
will be huge pressure put on Defra as to who has priority of the
available supply.  Agriculture needs it to try to grow bigger crops to
keep a lid on food prices and inflation.  Industry will say that it needs
the water to safeguard its jobs, and conservationists will say they
need the water leaving in the rivers to keep the fish and wildlife
surviving.  Who will win?  From past experience: as soon as a
Drought Order is announced, it rains incessantly. We shall see.  It is
already too late for a large amount of crops.

We still have a few beautiful little kittens for sale, well socialised, dog
friendly, wormed and litter trained, ready early July.
Carrier bags and egg boxes are needed for re-use at our Hatley
Farm Shop. Many thanks to all our customers who are recycling
them.  Please drop them in if you are passing.

With the recent warm and humid weather, we have had to keep an
eye on our ewes, as they have not been sheared yet.  Liz noticed
that with all the rich fresh grass, some had very dirty bottoms.  We
needed to check for ‘fly strike’.  This is when blue bottle flies lay their
eggs in dirt on the ewes fleece.  The eggs soon hatch into maggots,
which then try to burrow into the skin.  This can be fatal if not caught
and treated early.    We needed to trim their dirty bottoms.  Liz was
despatched to find clippers and rubber gloves (she gets all the best
jobs!).  In turn they were all neatly trimmed, me at one end, Liz at the
other, sprayed with an insecticide and turned out to the lovely fresh
grass again.   Thankfully, we only have 6 pet ewes!

Kind regards
Graham Warburton
Warburtons Farms
01928 788329



JULY 16th BOOK SALE
Books of all kinds will be on sale at the jinormous July Jumble Sale.

So come along and bag a bargain book.
"Prices kinder than Kindle!"

All proceeds for charity.

BROWSING BITES FOR BOOK-HOUNDS
Don't forget those beautiful bacon butties !

CLEAR THAT CLUTTER

If you would like to donate books for the Sale, they can be
collected from you in advance to allow for sorting. ( Ideally, books
are not welcomed on the day of the Sale.)  Please ring Peter on

788794 to arrange collection, before 8th July.  Thank you.

Kingsley Parent and Toddler group

Held  in th e scho o l h all of
K in gs ley  St Jo h n’s C  o f E  p rim ary s ch oo l, Ho llo w  lan e, K ing sley.
W ed n esday  m orning 09 .3 0-1 1.3 0.
Toast, b iscuits and  dr ink s avai lab le.
C hild ren can p lay  with a  variety  of im agin ativ e, creative and fun
toy s an d eq uip m ent  all  in l ine w ith  early year’s d evelo pm ent.
C om e a lo ng  an d h ave a  chat w hi le the children  play in  happ y
and safe surrou nding s. A  g reat way to  m eet n ew  peop le and
catch u p w ith  fr iend s.
C om e a lo ng  an d h ave a  lo o k! First taster session  free.
C ost £1.00 p er fam i ly.
Please con tact Jo (01928  787598) or Jacq  (0 1928 7 88470) fo r
fu rth er inform ation .



  THE RED BULL
OUR NEXT SUNDAY CARVERY WILL BE ON

SUNDAY 17TH JULY
BOOKING IS RECOMENDED AS WE DO GET BOOKED UP

BOOKING TIMES FROM 12 NOON - 6pm
-----------------------------------------

BBQ`S THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER

Every Wednesday from 6pm come rain or shine!

£10.00 per person for three options from our meat and fish
menu freshly cooked the way you like it!

Help yourself to as much salad, pasta and hot potatoes as you
can eat!

------------------------------------------

THE ANNUAL RED BULL GOLF DAY WILL BE HELD ON
FRIDAY 26TH AUGUST

If you wish to join in this fun day and evening meal either as
an individual or part of a group please call into the pub for

further details and to book your place

-----------------------------------------

THE GOURMET EVENING HAS NOW BEEN MOVED TO
30TH JULY

A classy evening of fine Food, Good Wines. Music and
Entertainment

8 course Gourmet menu - Great Value at £45.00 per person
------------------------------------------
Telephone Number 01928 788097



p

Unisex Salon
Hollow Lane Kingsley

Required!
Qualified Stylist For Maternity Cover

3 Days Per Week
August To May

Small friendly salon
Please send C.V. To janion@janion.freeserve.co.uk

 Or Phone for an intervew
01928 788575

Kingsley St John The Evangelist Parish Church
Vicar. Revd.Pete Rugen. 01928 787180
Curate. Revd. Gill Stanning. 01928 788623

Principal Services for July and August  2011

July 3  09:30 Holy Communion
July 10 08:15 Holy Communion (at the Hurst )

09:30 Morning Service
July 17 09:30 Holy Communion

11:15 All Age Service
Aug. 14 10:00 Holy Communion

For details of midweek services and services at Crowton and
Norley please consult the Monthly Notice on the Village Notice-
board

ALL ARE VERY WELCOME



WORSHIP AT THE HURST METHODIST CHURCH
Minister: Revd Steve Santry

Sunday 3rd July
10.00 am : Family Worship. Pastoral Visitors Dedication.  Revd Ste-
ve Santry
6.30 pm at Blakelees : Holy Communion. Revd Steve Santry
Sunday 10th July
8.15 am at The Hurst : United Holy Communion.
10.00 am : All Age Worship.  Revd Steve Santry
6.30 pm at Blakelees : Miss Heather Rowland
Sunday 17th July
10.00 am : Family Worship. Mr Brian C Moores6.30 pm at
Blakelees : Dr Eilidh Gunson
Wednesday 20th July
8.00 pm: Café Church
Sunday 24th July
10.00 am : Family Worship. Mrs Flora-Nell Duke
6.30 pm at Blakelees : Mrs Ruth Lane
Sunday 31st July
10.00 am : Family Worship. Mr Alan Carter
6.30 pm at Blakelees : Holy Communion. Revd Sue Billsborrow

All are welcome

ASH-WORTH TIME BANK/RURAL
WELLBEING PROJECT:

Weekend Phone Companions Wanted!

Weekends can sometimes be very lonely for older people, especially
if their relatives live far away and they live alone.  We are looking
for helpers who would be willing to give a short phone call to see if
things are ok, to older people in Kingsley and Norley.  Perhaps you
know of some would welcome either a weekend visit or phone call?
If you would be interested in this scheme or you know someone who
would benefit, please contact the Time Bank office on 01829 751398
or email ash-worthtime@hotmail.co.uk



Spain
Get away to a little piece of paradise

LUXURY HOLIDAY APARTMENT FOR RENT
EL SOTO DE MARBELLA, COSTA DEL SOL, SPAIN

5 STAR APARTMENT, SET IN A BEAUTIFUL, PEACEFUL
LOCATION WITH STUNNING VIEWS AND ONLY MINUTES FROM
SOME OF THE BEST BEACHES AND GOLF COURSES ON THE

COAST.

EL SOTO BOASTS ITS OWN GOLF COURSE, TENNIS COURTS, GYM
WITH SAUNA, JACUZZI, STEAM ROOM ETC. AND A FRIENDLY,

INFORMAL CLUB HOUSE SERVING FIRST CLASS FOOD.

THE APARTMENT OFFERS THE HIGHEST STANDARD OF
ACCOMMODATION AND FURNISHINGS.  MARBLE FLOORS

THROUGHOUT, AIR CONDITIONING, SOFT LEATHER SOFAS, TWO
BEDROOMS AND TWO BATHROOMS, GOOD SIZED TERRACE
AND FULLY EQUIPPED KITCHEN PLUS SKY TV / DVD / MUSIC

SYSTEM
RENT £295 - £595 PER WEEK

10% DISCOUNT ON BOOKINGS FROM THIS
ADVERT

TO RENT THIS LITTLE PIECE OF PARADISE, CONTACT THE
KINGSLEY BASED OWNER ON: 01928 787224 OR 07944 126001

EMAIL: gra1@gra1.freeserve.co.uk







Davies & Co Accounts Services (Frodsham)
Accounts Support for Individuals / Small Businesses:

�  Income Tax
�  VAT
�  Payroll
�  Bookkeeping
�  Management Accounts
�  Credit Control

PLUS!!  10% off in January 2011 if you quote ref. KINEW0111
PLUS!!   A further 25% off your first bill for a successful referral

For a free quote, contact us now!

m: 07702 793 697
e: info@daviesacctsfrodsham.co.uk

w: daviesacctsfrodsham.co.uk



insurance bliss @ barkerrobb
An opportunity for businesses, whether a sole trader or a corporation,
to have a personal relationship with your own independent broker,
who knows you and your business

NOW YOU CAN AVOID THE FRUSTRATIONS OF:
CALL CENTRES and speaking to strangers in foreign lands
HANGING ON for an interminable time and paying for the call

Don’t you have better things to do than that?

Let us look after your business insurance leaving you to look after
the business

 Email: insurancebliss@barkerrobb.co.uk or call 01928 787676

Barker Robb Insurance Solutions is a trading name of Marlborough Insurance Services
Limited who is authorised and regulated by the Financial Services Authority

Registered address 3 Myddelton Gardens, London N21 2PA Registered in England
number 4869102



~   LIVE THE DREAM   ~
On the beautiful island of

KEFALONIA
Famed as the setting of Captain Corelli

LUXURY INDIVIDUAL PRIVATE VILLA
FOR SUMMER RENTAL

Set in landscaped private gardens with its own pool
and

Uninterrupted and breathtaking sea views over
The famous bay of Myrtos and village of Assos

AS FEATURED IN 2007 GREECE MAGAZINE

· Set in the village of Zola with beach and working harbour

· 3 DOUBLE BEDROOMS ALL ENSUITE and AIR CON  (Cot and high chair available)

· Twice weekly English private maid and pool cleaning

· Spacious and extensively equipped accommodation

· Including modern kitchen with washing machine and dishwasher (powder/ tab-
lets included) and everything you’d expect from your own kitchen

· Generous balcony and terraces overlooking sea (As do all the rooms)

· Extensive patio area with ample comfortable loungers, chairs and tables

· Private gardens with fruit, olive trees, herbs and colourful shrubs and flowers
for you to enjoy

· Large, brick built BBQ (Freshly caught fish available daily)

· TV, DVD and CD Players and over 100 books, DVD’s and CD’s for all ages

· Also included:  all linen, towels, toilet paper, soaps plus sufficient tea, coffee,
sugar and mineral water for arrival

· 100% positive feedback over 6 years of letting

· Weeks now available in July and August 2011

For further information contact the Kingsley owners on 07768 300697



IAN BARLOW
BUILDER & SONS

Established over 20 years

 Extensions
 Renovations
 Roofing
 Garden walls
 All general building

work undertaken

Free estimates
Call Ian on

07714 755 580
Or 01606 889 891



“GREEN GRASS GARDENERS”

ALL ASPECTS OF LANDSCAPING
 UNDERTAKEN

ALSO PRESSURE WASHING OF
DRIVEWAYS, PATIOS, PATHS

AND RUBBISH REMOVAL FROM
GARDENS AND GARAGES

PLEASE RING
01606 49278 or 07759 468738



NEW  TO KINGSLEY...NEW  TO KING SLEY...NEW  TO KING SLEY

Welcome to Kingsley  travel your local private hire com pany.

Airport Transfers – Race Days – Corporate Accounts – Golfing Events
Nights out – Day Trips – Sporting events – Wedding Guests transfers.
All your travel requirements catered for,  upto 7 people incl. luggage.

Fully Licensed, CRB checked, and insured.
Professional reliable service with competitive rates.

Contact  Peter on Tel:- 078 03 12 5 33 8
www.kingsleytravel.co.uk



MIKE KAY
Property Repairs

Local, reliable, established for
over 25 years and with full

public liability insurance.
Prompt attention for all your

property repairs and maintenance

Roofing, guttering, fachias,
blocked drains etc

No job too small
Free estimates, non VATable

Very competitive prices

Please call anytime
01928 787292

    Handyman
            &
Garden Services
     Ring Pete
           on
  07718081013
           or
  01928787201

CASTLE PARK
ARTS CENTRE

•  EXHIBITION GALLERIES
•  UNIQUE PICTURE GATES & GARDENS

•  COFFEE SHOP • GIFT SHOP
Monday - Saturday  10.00am - 12.30noon  & 2pm - 4pm

Sunday  2pm - 4pm
ADMISSION FREE

“Every town should have a place like this” - Southern Visitor
Come and see why!



Stephen Ford

Local joiner / carpenter
(time served tradesman)

Based in Kingsley

Telephone

07940 106 295





Holland Pharmacy- Kingsley
* FREE DELIVERY OF PRESCRIPTIONS 6 DAYS PER
 WEEK

* FREE BLISTER PACK SERVICE

* Free Prescription Collection Service From Your GP
Surgery

We can order and collect your prescriptions from your GP surgery
and deliver to your door free of charge each month. YES, ITS
FREE. We collect from THE ROCK, THE KNOLL, HELSBY,
WEAVERHAM, DANEBRIDGE, FIRDALE, SANDIWAY,
WATLING, RIVERSIDE and all other local surgeries.

* MINOR AILMENT SERVICE

* NO SMOKING SERVICE

Call us on 01928 788559 if you have any questions or just pop in
and we can explain these and all our other NHS services.

Please Support Your Local Pharmacy



4-6-8 & 16 Seater Vehicles

Airport Transfers / Days & Nights Out
& All Other Occasions

Visit our Website : www.cheshiretravelservices.co.uk
Email : alison@cheshiretravelservices.co.uk

Tel : 01928 731756



DATES IN JULY
During July - house to house collection for "Action
  for Children" in Kingsley. Please give generously.
Sat 2 Jul  Noon onwards: Kingsley Garden Trail
Sun 10 Jul -  8.15 am at Hurst: United Holy Communion
-     10.00 am at The Hurst: All Age Worship.
           Theme: "School's out for Summer"
Tues 12 Jul - Kingsley Walking Group  9.30am at KCC
Mon 11 Jul -  Noon to 1.00 pm:
           Hurst Soup Lunch in aid of "Action for Children"
Sat 16 Jul -  10.00 am from KCC: Village Litter Pick
    -    12.30 pm at KCC: Jumble and Book Sale.
Wed 20 Jul    Schools out for Summer holiday
Wed 20 Jul -  8.00 pm at The Hurst: Café Church
Wed 27 Jul -  Kingsley Walking Group   9.30am at KCC

---------------------------------------------------------------------
AUGUST DATES
Sun 14 Aug - 8.15 am at St John's:
United Holy Communion

-----------------------------------------------------------------
SEPTEMBER DATES
Sun 25 Sep - Farm Harvest event

-----------------------------------------------------------------

WELCOME TO A NEW WEBSITE
Click on www.kingsleymethodist.org.uk

for more information.


